From: Dayna Dubecki

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 2:56:01 PM

**To:** Hamilton\_Paul

**Cc:** Dave Calvert

Subject: Glanbrook Community Golf Tournament

Good Afternoon Deputy Chief Paul Hamilton,

My name is Dayna Dubecki, and I am the Executive Director with Glanbrook Community Services. Dave Calvert has generously given me your contact information. Dave is a neighbor and good friend of mine.

I would love to invite you to our Annual Golf Tournament, which will be held on Saturday, September 7, 2024, at Southbrook Golf & Country Club. As we gear up for this much-anticipated event, we are reaching out to our dedicated supporters and community members for sponsorship opportunities. We are a non-profit organization, and all proceeds help support our Meals on Wheels programs, assisted transportation, and other services that benefit our community.

We have a special early bird price available until August 1, 2024, for \$150 per player. From August 2nd – September 2nd, player fees will be at the regular pricing of \$175. I have attached the registration form for players and sponsors, along with the event flyer and sponsorship details.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our event and for your continued commitment to our community. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to connect with me. We look forward to your positive response.

## Kind regards,

## Dayna Dubecki (she/her)

Executive Director
Glanbrook Community Services
4280 Binbrook rd. Binbrook ON L0R 1C0
905.692.3464
www.glanbrookcommunityservices.ca